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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are excited to confirm that Sports Day will be held on Friday 12th July. This year, we aim to create a 
festive atmosphere to celebrate not only the winners but also every student who participates and gives 
their best effort.  
 
To ensure a smooth and enjoyable day for all, please make sure your child comes to school dressed in 
their PE kit, as they will be engaged in sporting activities throughout the day. Additionally, please prepare 
your child with weather-appropriate clothing. In case of sunny weather, they should have sunscreen and 
a hat; if it rains, a waterproof jacket will be necessary. 
 
We will also have refreshments available, including ice lollies and drinks, so a small amount of change will 
be useful for your child if they wish to purchase these treats. 
 
In the spirit of community and support, we are collecting donations for this year’s chosen charity, Child 
bereavement UK, which provides vital assistance to young people coping with bereavement and learning 
to live after loss. Your contributions are deeply appreciated and can be made through the link below: 
 
https://gofund.me/3b7a7a60 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. We look forward to a wonderful day of sportsmanship and 
celebration. 
 
 
Best regards 
 

G Moore 
 

G Moore 
Head Of Physical Education 
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